
UBC 

E association of university and college employees 

Robert Grant 
Director 
Employee Relations Departme nt 
CAMPUS MAIL 

Dear Mr. Grant 

Ma rch I 9, I 9 81 

Please be adv i sed that the new AUCE representat i ve on th e Univ e r s ity 
Safety Commi tt ee i s Dar lene Bail ey . U2:1rl e ne works in t ho Cat a logue l~ocor·ds 
Divis io n of the Library Processing Centr e . Please cont act her as to when th e 
next meeting of the Committ ee is. Thank you. 

cc: Darl ene Bail ey 

Yours tru I y, 

Ca ro I e Camero n 
Uni on Orga ni se r 
AUCE Loca I I 

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C ., V6T 1V6 Telephone (604) 224-2308 


